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1987 GMTA CONVENTION

Don Larson,
Vice-President, Program

The recent state convention at
DeKalb College proved to be a time
of exciting sessions for teachers,
performers, and students. A fine
performer and teacher from Pea-
body Conservatory, Ann Schein,
was the convention headliner. Her
opening recital of Beethoven, Rach-
maninoff, and Chopin was an excit-
ing program. Also included on the
program was a stunning reading of
the Carter “Sonata”, and her master
classes were equally inspiring. Ms.
Schein was most impressed with out
GMTA organization and enthusi-
asm.

Meeting jointly with the GMTA
were members of the state chapter
of NATS, with clinicians James
Benner and Thomas Grubb.

Among “Georgia’s Own” per-
formers were William Ransom,
Victoria Harms, Artemsia Thevaos,
Lydia Porro and Mary Akerman.
Lecture sessions were given by
Betty Tolbert, Faye Rowell, Helen
Ramsaur, Michael Cebulski and
George Petsch. Charles West
served as woodwind clinician and
nine woodwind ensembles were
featured in an afternoon session.

The success of a convention is
often totally dependent on the
“behind-the-scenes” workers. We
are deeply grateful to Dr. Thomas
Anderson and the faculty and staff
of DeKalb College for the facilities

THE ELEMENTARY AND JUNIOR AUDITION WINNERS
Standing, L to R: Colin Matthews, Kristina Danchetz, Christine Ko, Alexandra Burke,
Cara Reichel, Eric Cohen, and Ivy Ku, seated.

and accomodations. Local arrange-
ments chairman Patti Skinner was
ably assisted by presidents Anna
Margaret Baxter and Rachel How-
ard and members of the Decatur and
North DeKalb MTA’s. These folks
provided hospitality, decorations,
favors and prizes for the members
attending. Many thanks to registrar
Donna Trivette for long hours of
patient work.

Thanks also to the DeKalb Sym-
phony and Dr. Thomas Anderson,
director, for providing a program
and the accompaniment to the con-
certo winner, Ashlyn Ramsburg.

It is a pleasure to work with such
an exciting and cooperative group
as the GMTA Board and members.
Keep up the good work and
THANKS AGAIN!

National
Scholarship

Foundation

Julie Kirksey, Chairman

Contributions to the National
Scholarship Foundation from Janu-
ary 1, 1987 through December 15,
1987 were $1,942.00. This was
substantially lower than the same
time period in 1986.

Western Georgia contributed 85
per cent of their suggested goal.
Gwinnett County was second with
78 per cent of their goal contributed.

A complete list of all contribu-
tions and the amount of travel grants
received by our GMTA students
will be included in our Spring
Newsletter.




























































